
Dear Parents and Friends, 

The Grade 5 & 6 Queenscliff camp was highly successful. The students from across our cluster of 

schools (Oxley, Carra, Milawa, Everton & Whorouly) mixed well and many new friendships were 

formed. All aspects of this camp (location, activities, staff, accommodation, food) were first class and 

we look forward to repeating this camp with our senior students in 2022.  Of particular note was the 

high level of participation the Glenrowan students displayed on the student performance night. Such 

a depth of talent with several singers, musicians and dancers, Henry the contortionist with his incredi-

bly flexible finger and Marnie with her flaring nostrils and googly eyes.  

It was a great experience to build strong relationships both within our school and across the cluster. 

Camp photos can be viewed on Dojo and  

Facebook. 

 

 

 

 

Regards,  

Colin Robson,  

Principal  

Issue 2  Wednesday 12th February 2020  

 The Warby Whisper  

Diary dates:   
FEBRUARY  
Thurs 13th ñCooking  Starts ñGrade 6, Grade 4/5E, Grade 1/2M  
Fri 14th ñCommunity Playgroup 9.30 -11.30 (School library)  
Mon 17th ðSchool Council Meeting ñ7pm 
Tues 18th ñWelcome BBQ for families ñ5.30pm start  
Thurs 20th ñCooking ñGrade 3/4H, Grade P/1H  
Fri 21stñCommunity Playgroup 9.30 -11.30 (School library)  
Thurs 27th ñCooking Grade 6A, Grade 4/5E, Grade 1/2M  
MARCH  
Mon 2nd ñSchool Swimming Carnival 1pm -3pm Swan St  

 

PREP SCHOOL TIMES  

FOR FEBRUARY 

No school on 

 Wednesdays for PREPS for Feb. 



Students of the week  

Your school newsletter can also be found on our school webpage, Facebook & Glenrowan 

Gazette webpage. Newsletters will be emailed to all families on request. news and information  

www.glenrowangazette.org.au 

Our school newsletter is distributed every second  Wednesday via email.  Any parents who do not have 

email access can request a hard copy to be sent home with their child.  Please advise the school if you 

would like a paper copy. 

Week 1 

Grade 4/5E    Tarni̚For finishing off 2019 in 
great style. 

Grade 3/4H    Tobey̚ For a fantastic start to the 

school year. Keep up the great work.  

Grade 1/2M    Ashton̚ For always coming to 

school with a smile on his face. (Absent) 

Grade P/1H   AvaðFor making a fantastic start to 
school! Well done for giving all of your work a Red 

Hot Go Ava! 

Week 2 

Grade 6A Pieper̚For displaying terrific leadership 
skills, being inclusive & performing every task   

 with a huge smile on her face on camp 

Grade 4/5E   Brodie ̚For demonstrating all 3 values and 
being a great role model on camp 

Grade 3/4H   Leila ̚For showing great leadership skills 
within our classroom. 

Grade 1/2M  Sophie̚ For taking initiative in class and 

always being helpful, caring and thoughtful. 

Grade P/1H   KaiðFor being a kind and caring classmate. 
Well done Kai! 

 

School Newsletter  

School Netball Competition  

Kate Brunt coaching Grade 5 & 6, 

XXX coaching Grade 3 & 4 team 



Glenrowan Bakehouse will continue to provide us with school lunch orders on a Friday .  

Please write name, class and order on an envelope with correct money enclosed.  

Orders need to be placed in the red/blue box provided for the grade by 9.15 am.  

Lunches will be delivered by 1.15 pm. 

Please ensure you are using the revised 2020 lunch order menu. Thank you  

SCHOOL LUNCHESñNew 2020 Pricelist 

Children should ideally arrive at school between 8.30 & 8.50am. This provides the children with time to 

get themselves organised for the school day ahead and an opportunity to have a quick catch-up / play 

with friends. As teachers are busy in the lead up to a school day we discourage children arriving prior to 

8.30am. Thank you for your assistance with this.  

ARRIVAL TIMES  

The 2020 School Captains will be decided this Friday 14th February at 10.30am. The Grade 6 students 

wishing to run for school captain will deliver their speeches to their peers and the school community. 

Speeches will be held in the Mundara building and everyone is welcome to attend. 

SCHOOL CAPTAINS 2020 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Glenrowan children are expected to wear their school uniform every day for school.  
 

Uniforms are sold at the school office; Short ̙ sleeved polos $26, Fleecy Jackets $40  Hats $15 
 

As part of our policy of being a Sun Smart School all students are required to wear a hat when 

outside  ̙for sports activities or lunch and recess times. School hats are provided for this purpose 

and must be worn.   

Please note that if you child is absent from school for any reason the school need to be notified̚

preferably in writing/email but a phone call is also appreciated.  
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Suncorp NetSetGo Netball  

 


